No. NEIGR/Micro/AMR/2018-19/392. Dated: Shillong, the 13th November, 2018.

NOTICE

This is for general information that the Walk-In-Interview for the Project Staffs on
contractual basis under the “National Antimicrobial Resistance Surveillance Programme”
funded by the National Centre for Disease Control (NCDC), Govt. of India, Delhi in the
Department of Microbiology, NEIGRIHMS scheduled to be held on the 15t November,
2018 which appeared in the Institute’s Website vide advertisement No. NEIGRIHMS/
Micro/AMR/354/2018-19, dt. 29th October, 2018 has been postponed and rescheduled on
the 26t November, 2018.

Time and venue will remain unchanged.

Sd/-

Nodal Person
AMR Surveillance Programme
NEIGRIHMS, Shillong.



